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Please reconsider allowing hog farms so near the Buffalo River as this action has very little local
economic gain and proves disastrous to the health of the river, a source of pride not only for Ar but also
a viable means of sustained economic growth through Eco tourism and the like.
I am a concerned citizen, registered voter and tax payer and mother of four children, as well as a home
and land owner in Newton Co, Ar.
I am gravely concerned for the health of the river and the health of my children's future.
Thank you for considering these comments.
Keeley Lavan Wilson
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